
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

25th March 2022 
 

Year 11 Arrangements after Easter 

  
Dear Parents/ Carers  
  
Please see below the arrangements for students when they return to school after the Easter break.  
 
Students will continue with their normal timetabled lessons up until the end of Friday 13th May.  
 
On Monday 16th May we will begin a 2-week Special timetable, where there will be a mixture of booster sessions, 
exams, study rooms in school and home study up until Friday 27th May (half-term).  
 

From Monday 6th June until Thursday 23rd June when exams finish there will be a dual offer.  Students needing 
support or help can continue to attend school in the normal way. During this time we will have study rooms 
available for students to revise and prepare for upcoming exams. Students may also utilise home study if they 
prefer and just attend booster sessions and exams.   
 

Explanation of Terms 
 

Booster Session 
This is a short session, before the exam, to prepare for the exam students are about to sit. Staff will remind 
students of timings, exam techniques for the paper they are taking, key words and structure. There may be time 
to revisit key themes / formulas / brainstorm key words.  
 

Study Rooms  
These are timetabled, staffed rooms where Year 11 students can come to complete silent study / revision and 
seek help with upcoming exams or areas of study they are unsure of.  
 

Home study 
This is time for students to prepare for exams at home. Students must ensure they leave sufficient time to arrive 
at school in plenty of time for Exam boosters and Exams.  
  

w/c Thursday 21st April  Normal timetabled lessons / afterschool revision  

w/c Monday 25th April  Normal timetabled lessons / afterschool revision  

w/c Tuesday 3rd May  Normal timetabled lessons / afterschool revision  

w/c Monday 9th May   Normal timetabled lessons / afterschool revision  

w/c Monday 16th May  Year 11 Exams start. Special timetable week 1  

w/c Monday 23rd May  Year 11 Exams continue. Special Timetable week 2  

w/c Monday 30th May  Half-Term   

w/c Monday 6th June - 
Thursday 23rd June  

Year 11 Exams and study leave continues.  

  
  
  
  
  



 

The Exam Timetable has also been emailed to you and each student will be given a paper copy as well as an exam 
revision planner to assist with organising their revision programme. It is really important for Year 11 to continue 
to attend school as often as possible, ensure they are on time for lessons and to participate as much as they can 
in the learning. Remaining positive, preparing their revision and learning from the recent KAPs will benefit each 
and every student in the buildup to the exams.  
 

I hope Year 11 have a good break, recharge, relax and use some of the time to start their final preparations.  
 

Your faithfully  
  

  
Mr Day 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


